
LAKE WEDOWEE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION


RE:  KIDS FISHING DAY

       WEDNESDAY MAY 17TH, 2023, FROM 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM Central Time

       RICE PAVILION, LAKE WEDOWEE


Dear Business Operator:


Our organization, the Lake Wedowee Property Owners Association, is hosting our annual Kids Fishing 
Day event on Wednesday, May 17, 2023, at Rice Pavilion on Lake Wedowee.  The date and time were 
selected to allow students to attend after school on the last school day before summer vacation.


We are asking for members of the business community to make donations to sponsor this community 
event.  Your participation is greatly appreciated!


LWPOA is an organization of more than 450 member families and more than 1000 member individuals.  
More than 200 kids generally attend the event with their parents.  All are potential customers for your 
product or service.  


This event receives full coverage by the Media, including Radio and Newspaper.  Your donation provides 
a great deal of effective advertising for your company.


Please make a contribution and become a part of this event.  And, we also encourage you to come join 
us as a volunteer for the fun!  


Attached is a list of different sponsorship levels indicating the benefits to your business for each level of 
contribution.  Please select your level of donation, complete the attached Sponsor Information sheet and 
forward with your contribution to:


	 

LAKE WEDOWEE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

KIDS FISHING DAY

P. O. BOX 55

WEDOWEE, AL 36278


For additional information, please contact Laura Krug, Event Coordinator at:


678-232-8266 Cell

gurklb@bellsouth.net

	 





